
 
 

 

 

Beahta Davis 

Director, San Bernardino County Regional Parks Department 

268 W. Hospitality Lane 

San Bernardino, CA 92408 

Dear Ms. Davis, 

On behalf of the Board of Friends of Regional Parks of San Bernardino County, I am pleased to 

inform you that we have approved a donation of $14,000 to the San Bernardino County 

Department of Regional Parks. This contribution is intended to support your ongoing efforts in 

the fishing workshops hosted by Supervisors Baca and Hagman. We believe that our contribution 

will help further your mission and make a significant difference. 

 

Thank you for your dedication and the positive change you bring to our community. We look 

forward to hearing about the progress and achievements that our donation will help support. 

 

Please let us know if there are any specific acknowledgments or additional information you need 

from us. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 
 

Alicia Truelove 

President 

Friends of Regional Parks of San Bernardino County 

c: (818) 823-3235 e: truelovealicia@gmail.com 
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